

Spean Bridge Golf Club

Committee Meeting Minutes

Tuesday 8th August 2017, 7.30pm, in the Clubhouse

Present: Colin Davidson, John Muncie, Pat Davidson, Willie Atkinson, Harry Campbell, Jim Paterson.

Apologies: David Langan, Allan Reid, Aeleen Campbell, Ken Dalziel, Galen Dalziel.

The minutes of the previous meeting had earlier been circulated to members. After no objections were received, they had been published on the clubhouse notice board and on the website.

Minutes of 27th June 2017 meeting.

The minutes of the last meeting were approved, proposed by Colin, seconded by Willie.

Matters arising.

John's proposal to raise the 9-Holes fee to £15 and the 18-Holes fee to £20 was to be reviewed after one month. Since no one reported any resistance to this change by visitors, it was decided to continue this for the rest of the season. One result had been that the level of income from greenfees increased slightly despite a fall in numbers of visitors due to bad weather.

1) Financial Report.

[This section will no longer be included in the website version, citing commercial confidentiality.]

2) Proposed change to Senior Open in 2018.

It was suggested that next year's Men's Senior Open should become a Senior Open for ladies as well. This was agreed.

3) Men's Senior Open 2017 arrangements.

Harry reported on the detailed arrangements. Rose and Virginia will be in charge of the kitchen, Jim will handle registration, Willie administer scoring, Joe Robson will run the raffle, and Harry will act as stater and cover general continuity. Donny and Ken will look after the bar in the afternoon.

Harry is collecting sponsors for the tees, the overall sponsor being R.E. Campbell.

Notices to other clubs, Nevis Radio and the Lochaber Times have been sent out by John.

AOCB

- I) The championship has been re-scheduled for August 19th & 20th.
- II) It is proposed to hold the Highlander in mid-October but this has to be agreed with other clubs.
- III) Colin asked Jim to move the less-used keys from the keybox.
- IV) We were asked to allow a stag-do for Blair MacRaild to be held here on the afternoon of August 26th. This was agreed. Charlie Donaldson and Aeleen will be asked to look after the clubhouse.
- V) The committee decided to send Ken and Galen a sympathy card, following their recent bereavement.

Next meeting: Tuesday, September 12th at 7.30pm in the Clubhouse.